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1. New Positive List of Materials 
 

Positive List

 
 
2. Annual PE100+ Association Advisory Committee Meeting 
 
Annual PE100+ Advisory Committee Meeting was held in Warsaw in 15-16 June, 2005. Several 
quality and market issues of water and gas pipe field were presented and discussed. Presentations were 
given e.g. on Nordic Quality mark, Eastern Europe markets, Marcogaz quality plan for PE products 
and on fusion technologies.  In addition to the Advisory Committee members and PE100+ Association 
Board, a representative group of Polish quests were invited. The purpose of this was to initiate 
discussions with Polish Water and gas industry on Quality & Value issues. This was successfully 
achieved and discussions continue after summer between the Polish water industry, PE100+ 
Association and TEPPFA. 
 
 
In case of questions, please contact: 
 
Dr. Nora Mäkelä-Vaarne 
Marketing Manager PE100+ Association 
 
Phone: +32 (0) 15 47 90 14 
Mobile: +32 (0) 479 79 38 05 
Fax: +32 (0) 15 47 98 04 
 
E-mail: contact@pe100plus.net 
www.pe100plus.net 
 
 


